
HYDE STREET COMMUNITY SERVICES, INC.
815 Hyde Street, Suite 100 | SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94109

phone: (415) 673-5700 | fax: (415) 292-7140 | TTY: (415) 931-688
www.hydestreetcs.org

Public Access to Board Meetings Announcement 2022

02/22/2022

Dear Members of the Community,

Hyde Street Community Services (HSCS), a Tenderloin-based nonprofit that has provided

comprehensive psychiatric, medical, substance abuse, and case management services since

1975, announces the following board meetings for 2022 that are open to the members of the

public:

Tuesday, April 12, 2022 5:00pm - 7:00pm

Tuesday, December 13, 2022 5:00pm - 7:00pm

Location:
Due to the Covid-19 outbreak we have had to move our meetings to an online forum until further
notice. We would still like to extend the offer for any member of the public to attend virtually (via
phone or video call). For specific meeting details, please contact us at HSCS.Board@hscssf.org
or 415-673-5700.

We warmly welcome any members of the community to join us during these meetings to learn
more about the services and operations of HSCS.

Thank you,

Board of Directors, Hyde Street Community Services
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Hello -
On behalf of the Hyde Street Community Services Board of Directors, I ask that this notice be
added to the postings to announce our designated public access meetings for 2022.

Thank you very much,
Julia Cutts
Board Secretary
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